
          

2nd October 2024 

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Year 7 Halloween Disco - Wednesday 23rd October 7-9pm 
 
The Newlands Parents’ Association (NPA) is pleased to announce that our annual Year 7 Halloween 
disco will take place in the Main Hall at school on Wednesday 23rd of October from 7:00 until 9:00 pm 
 
There will be a disco and entertainment from well-known local DJ Jeff Lloyd. This is an ideal opportunity 
for your child to spend time with their new friends in a fun and supervised environment. There will also 
be a tombola, pumpkin competition and prizes for the best Halloween costume! 
 
The cost of entry is £6.00 (payable by BACS) and all proceeds from the event will directly benefit the 
pupils of the school.  You may make a bank transfer directly to the NPA using the details below: 
 
Newlands Parents’ Association 
13444082 
20-78-58 
 
Please use your child’s name as the reference using the format: first name/surname/form  
 
The deadline for payments will be Friday 18th of October in order that the NPA can finalise planning for 
the event.  
 
If the emergency contact for the night is different to the information the school holds on record for you, 
please can you provide us with an alternative number for that evening. 
 
Refreshments will be on sale on the evening for the pupils – both card or cash payments will be 
accepted for these and also for the tombola.  
 
Finally, if you are able to help the NPA at this event please email npa@newlandsgirls.co.uk. 
 
If you need any further information please let me know. 
 
 
Your sincerely 
 

 
 
Allan Donaldson 
NPA chair 
npa@newlandsgirls.co.uk 
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